
 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

to: Department of Energy via email: expartecommunications@hq.doe.gov 
from: Jennifer Cleary 
date: June 7, 2021 
subject: Ex parte Communication; Process Rule; Docket No. EERE-2021-BT-STD-0003 
 
This memo memorializes the meeting between the Air-Conditioning, Heating, and Refrigeration 
Institute (AHRI), Air Movement and Control Association (AMCA) International Inc., 
Association of Home Appliance Manufacturers (AHAM), National Electrical Manufacturers 
Association (NEMA), North American Association of Food Equipment Manufacturers 
(NAFEM), and the Department of Energy on June 4, 2021, for inclusion in the public docket.  In 
summary, we discussed DOE’s proposal to amend the Process Rule, Docket No. EERE-2021-
BT-STD-0003; 86 Fed. Reg. 18901 (April 12, 2021) and our joint comments on DOE’s proposal. 
 
The attendees were as follows:  
 
Ashley Armstrong, DOE 
Peter Cochran, DOE  
John Cymbalsky, DOE 
Ami Grace-Tardi, DOE 
 
Marie Carpizo, AHRI 
Laura Petrillo-Groh, AHRI 
Samantha Slater, AHRI 
Helen Walter-Terrinoni, AHRI 
Tom Catania, on behalf of AMCA International 
Michael Ivanovich, AMCA International 
Jennifer Cleary, AHAM 
Alex Boesenberg, NEMA 
Charlie Souhrada, NAFEM 
 


